
From: Sheila MacDermot  
Sent: 13 August 2023 21:34 
To: Planning 
Cc: Save Museum Street  
Subject: Museum Street Planning Application - ref 2023/2510/P One Museum 
Street 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
As longstanding visitors to the area, we would like to register our objection to 
the above proposal.  
The building will adversely affect the surrounding area and set an unfortunate 
precedent. 
Demolishing buildings is contrary to the climate change policies of your 
Council. 
It will adversely affect the area being far too bulky and tall and overwhelm the 
surrounding buildings 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Sheila and Alan MacDermot 
 
 
 
 
 
 


